
 

 

As part of our Chapter’s initiative during the 100th anniversary year of NDIA, 

three corporate members with a long history with the organization were 

specifically singled out for recognition. Caterpillar was recognized for 77 

years as a corporate NDIA member – the longest corporate member in our 

Chapter and actually an NDIA member 3 years before our IA-IL Chapter 

was formed. 


